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BOLDMERE 

Infant and Nursery 

SCHOOL 

  

 
11th January 2022 
 
 

Lunchtime Play Leader Vacancy - Fixed Term Contract for 6 months in the first instant with a view 
to extension from Sept 2022 if required 

Grade 2 SP 3  
1 hour 10 minutes per day (5.83 hours per week) Term Time only 

To start as soon as possible. 

 
Boldmere Infant and Nursery School are looking to appoint a lunchtime play leader to join our fantastic 

lunchtime team. The position is to be, in the first instance, fixed term for six months dependant on pupil 

numbers. 

 

We are looking for a friendly and enthusiastic person who has some experience in looking after children 

either as a parent, carer or in some other supervisory role either voluntary or paid.  We require our play 

leaders to have good communication skills with staff and children, and to be able to remain calm under 

pressure during our very busy lunchtime period. 

 

Previous lunchtime play leader experience is not necessary, just a commitment to the safety and welfare of 

all our children and a willingness to be involved in our successful Boldmere team. 

 

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Monday 24th January 2022 and interviews will be held on 

Friday 28th January 2022 with a view to start as soon as all pre-employment checks are satisfactorily 

completed.  If you have not heard by the date of interview then please assume your application has been 

unsuccessful. 

Boldmere Infant and Nursery School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all employees and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful 
applicant will require an enhanced DBS check and will be subject to successful relevant pre-employment 
checks. This post is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and the amendments to the 
Exceptions Order 1975, 2013 and 2020.  This post is covered by Part 7 of the Immigration Act (2016) and 
therefore the ability to speak fluent and spoken English is an essential requirement. 

The school is an equal opportunities employer and positively encourages applications from suitable 

qualified and eligible candidates regardless of sex, race, disability, age, sexual orientation, gender 

reassignment, religion or belief, marital status or pregnancy and maternity. 

 

We look forward to receiving your application. Please return your completed form to school or email to:  

applications@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of Infant School 

 
 
 


